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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, D.C. 20555

References: (a) License No. DPR-28 (Docket 50-271)
(b) Letter, W.H. Rasin (NEI) to W.T. Russell (USNRC), dated November 21,1994
(c) Letter, WNPC to USNRC, BW 95 30, dated March 13,1995

Subject: Implementation of Severe Accident Management at Vermont Yankee

in reference (c), Vermont Yankee informed the NRC of our intention to implement the formal industry
position on severe accident management as recommended by the Nuclear Energy Institute (NEI)
Strategic issues Advisory Committee. Also, we committed to providing implementation plans for severe
accident management by the end of 1995.

The purpose of this letter is to inform the NRC of our intention to implement severe accident
management by December 31,1998.

Should you have any questions with regard to this information, please contact this office.

Sincerely,

Vermont Yankee Nuclear Power Corporation
'
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Donald A. Reid
Vice President, Operations
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cc: USNRC Region 1 Administrator
USNRC Resident inspector - WNPS
USNRC Project Manager - WNPS
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